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DELMARVA VETERAN BUILDERS SELECTED AS SECRETARY OF DEFENSE EMPLOYER 
SUPPORT FREEDOM AWARD RECIPIENT 

 
 

WASHINGTON – Secretary of Defense Ash Carter announced today that Delmarva Veteran Builders has 
been named as a recipient of the 2016 Secretary of Defense Employer Support Freedom Award, the 
highest honor the department gives to employers for support of National Guard and Reserve employees. 
Fifteen employers were selected for the 2016 award. 
 
“These 15 employers have distinguished themselves through their outstanding support of our Guard and 
Reserve members and their families," said Defense Secretary Ash Carter. “Without the unfaltering 
support of employers like them, the men and women of the National Guard and Reserve would not be 
able to fulfill their vital roles in our National Security Strategy. It is a great honor for me to recognize these 
employers, and I congratulate them on their receipt of the Employer Support Freedom Award.” 
 
The 2016 recipients were selected from 2,424 nominations received from Guardsmen and Reservists in 
all 50 states, Guam-CNMI, Puerto Rico, the U.S. Virgin Islands and the District of Columbia. The 
Freedom Award was instituted in 1996 under the auspices of ESGR to recognize exceptional support 
from the employer community. In the years since, 220 employers have been honored with the award. 
 
Almost half of the U.S. military is made up of National Guard and Reserve members, many of whom also 
hold jobs with civilian employers. The Freedom Award recognizes those employers that provide the most 
outstanding support for these Citizen Warriors. This year’s recipients will be honored at the Pentagon in 
an official ceremony on August 26. 
 
For more information on the 2016 Freedom Award program, contact Maj. S.J. Brown at (571) 372-0692 or 
visit www.freedomaward.mil.  For more information on ESGR, visit www.esgr.mil. 
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